
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

We have officially transitioned into the summer months!  

As we move towards the 2021-2022 school year, we wanted to share the following information/dates 
below:  

 

END OF THE YEAR REPORT CARDS:   

• Secondary students may view their 2020-2021 grades (excluding state and/or district final exam 

scores) in Home Access Center (HAC) from June 18 - June 30, 2021, however secondary report 

cards will not be finalized until after district finals and state End-of-Course (EOC) exam results are 

received and processed. 

• Finalized 2020-2021 report cards will be available to view during the first week of school 

(August 2021). Please remember that state and district final exam scores will only be included if 

the score improves a student’s letter grade.  

RETURNING STUDENT VERIFICATION: 

• A “snapcode” was sent to guardian(s) for each student registered in the district.  A separate email 
will be sent to the guardians of those who have not yet completed this process. Please take a few 
moments to complete and submit this form as soon as possible. COMPLETION OF THIS PROCESS 
IS REQUIRED FOR ALL RETURNING STUDENTS.  Families who have not completed the 
verification process will lose Home Access Center viewing capability as of July 1.    

• PLEASE NOTE** Residency upload is only required for rising 9th grade students & for students 
who have moved. 
  

2021 SUMMER ASSIGNMENTS: 

• There are NO summer assignments for students as we enter the 2021-2022 school year! 

STUDENT SCHEDULES:   

• On Monday, August 9th & Tuesday, August 10th ONLY, student schedules will be available for a 
SCHEDULE PREVIEW in Home Access Center.  At this time, students will check for errors on their 
schedule. Schedule corrections will only be permitted if they follow the St. Johns County School 
District Progression.  

• On Friday August 13th, student schedules will become permanently available in Home Access 
Center.  Additional information will be sent to you around the 1st week of August (prior to the 
schedule preview).  

Bartram Trail High School summer hours are from 7:30am – 3:30pm.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (904)547-8340.   

Please continue to check the Bartram Trail High School Website for the most updated information about 
the upcoming school year.  We will be sending out additional messages as well.  



 

 

 
 


